
 
 

Prince of Peace Children’s Home Rules & Regulations 

 

Our #1 responsibility is the safety of our children. Below are a list of rules we ask all our visitors 

and volunteers to abide by in order to keep everyone safe while at the Prince of Peace 

Children’s Home. 

 

Please sign below to acknowledge you have read and understand the rules.  

 

1. Visitors and volunteers should be cautious of their language, actions and interaction 

with the children and should avoid any actions that may offend the local culture or 

practices. 

2. Visitors and volunteers should avoid being alone with children to prevent any 

misunderstandings or false accusations.  

3. It is inappropriate to discuss matters relating to politics, religion with the staff and 

government officials. 

4. To protect the personal safety and privacy of everyone, visitors and volunteers are not 

allowed to leave personal contact details with the children or caretakers. 

5. To protect children from being infected, visitors and volunteers whoa re suffering from 

an illness (i.e. cold, flu, diarrhea, etc.) should postpone their visit to POPCH. 

6. To ensure the confidentiality of the children in POPCH, photo taking and video taking 

are prohibited except in designated areas on the first floor and the outside of POPCH. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________       _______________________ 

FIRST NAME, LAST NAME    DATE 


